
 

  

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
ROY COOPER  J.R. “JOEY” HOPKINS 

 

GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 
 

Mailing Address: 
NC DEPT. OF TRANSPORTATION 
DIVISION SIX 
PO BOX 1150 
FAYETTEVILLE, NC 28302 

 
Telephone: (910) 364-0603 

 
Website:  www.ncdot.gov 

Location: 
NC DEPT. OF TRANSPORTATION 

DIVISION SIX 
558 GILLESPIE ST. 

FAYETTEVILLE, NC 28301 
 

 
February 15, 2024 

 
To: Prospective Bidders 

From: Neil Butler, Division Proposals Engineer 
Subject: Addendum 1 

 
Contract: DF00459 Route: SR 1415 (Yadkin Road), SR 1600 (McArthur Road) 

& US 401 (Skibo Road) 

TIP No.: HS-2006A, HS-
2006V & HS-2006X Location: Various 

Fed. Aid: 
HSIP-1415(005), 
HSIP-1600(017) & 
HSIP-4931(202) 

County: Cumberland 

WBS: 49312.3.2, 49312.3.26 
& 49312.3.28 Description: Pedestrian Signals & Pavement Markings 

Letting Date: February 21, 2024 Time: 2:00 PM 
 
Instructions: Please make the following changes and adhere to the following clarifications on the bid referenced 

above. 
 
Proposed Amendments / Changes / Clarifications: 
 

1. Proposal: 
a. Section – Itemized Proposal for Contract No. DF00459 

Line Item 0018 – Railroad Track to be Removed; Revised to 100 LF 
Line Item 0066 – Adjustment of Meter Boxes or Valve Boxes; Added 2 EA 

b. Section – Roadway 
Adjustment of Manholes, Meter Boxes and Valve Boxed provision added 

  
2. Plans:  

a. HS-2006X – Sheets SCP-1 thru SCP-5 added. 
 

3. A new Proposal has been created, titled "PROPOSAL – REVISED – 2-15-2024". New Plans have 
been created, titled “Plans - Revised – 2-15-2024”. Download and use these versions for bidding. 
Discard any previous versions. 

 
4. EBS File: 

a. An Addendum EBS electronic bidding data file has been created. The Addendum EBS file has 
been uploaded to the Bid Express® website. 
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Addendum Execution: 
Electronic On-line Bid through Bid Express®: No further action is necessary. The revisions will be applied 
automatically in Expedite software. 
 
Should you have questions, or need additional information, please contact Neil Butler, Division Proposals Engineer 
at jnbutler@ncdot.gov or Julio Williams, Assistant Division Proposals Engineer at jbwilliams7@ncdot.gov.  
 

mailto:jnbutler@ncdot.gov
mailto:jbwilliams7@ncdot.gov

		2024-02-15T07:36:23-0800
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




